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PARMA AND NORTH ROYALTON PARTNER FOR 

MAJOR RESURFACING OF SPRAGUE ROAD 
 

 
 
(PARMA) – The cities of Parma and North Royalton have agreed to a partnership program for 
the resurfacing of Sprague Road.  Bids will soon be accepted for the targeted work zone from 
West 130 to York Road.   
 
“The aim here is the same as in other summertime resurfacing programs throughout the city,” 
says Parma Mayor Dean DePiero.  “Minor inconveniences now will soon pay some big 
dividends later for necessary road improvements that our residents have come to expect.”    
 
Traffic will be maintained throughout the project site that straddles both communities.  Cost for 
the estimated $55,000 project will be shared by both cities. 
 
Work on the Sprague Road resurfacing program will be completed by the end of the summer or 
early fall. 
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